
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

Poudre School District (District) is pleased to announce the award of Invitation for Bid (IFB) #20-715-009 – Water 
Bottle Filling Stations, to Fort Collins Winnelson Company. 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Poudre School District  

           Strategic Sourcing 
2407 Laporte Avenue 

Fort Collins, CO 80524 


